Michelle Chan,
1407, Foxridge Way, # B
Anchorage, AK – 99518.
Phone: +1 258 147 3690
Email Id: mic_chan@gmail.com.
Date: June 1st, 2010
Chris Wilson,
Clear and Pure Water Inc,
2252, Timber Ridge,
Palmer, AK – 99645.
Phone: +1 369 852 7410.
Dear Chris Wilson,
I am hereby writing this letter to withdraw or cancel your Clear & Pure Water Inc service, as our building will be undergoing a major renovation in a short span of time. With the new plumbing system, we would be installing purifying and refrigerated fountains. As per our records, we have paid the rent and other fees up to date for this month.
So, I kindly request you to uninstall the cooler units anytime on or before 15th June, 2010. We are very much pleased with your service and we would miss the services of Carlton. In case of any queries, you can reach me through phone or email.
Yours faithfully,
Michelle Chan

